L-café Welcome Week
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In order to welcome the new students, both international and
Japanese, L-café hosted several events from April 7% to April 15 2017.
During the week, we had a hanami party at a botanical garden near
Okayama University, Coffee & Chat, Game Day, and a dance lesson taught

by an American student. Many students were able to gather together and
create new memories and friends at L-café!

Coffee & Chat
April 128, 2017 (Wed)
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During Coffee & Chat, we encouraged students who went to the L-
café orientation to head to L-café for a free cup of coffee and to talk with
International students. We did this event so that the Okayama University
freshmen (and students who had not yet gone to the L-café) would have an
easy way to enter the L-café without being nervous. Many students who
participated in Coffee & Chat continue to come to the L-café!

LET'S DANCE!
April 13%, 2017 (Thurs)
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Jonathan Nuwanyakpa, an exchange student from Kansas
University, lead a dance party in the garden area in front of Li-café! He
taught several famous American dance moves to Japanese students. Some of
the dances he taught were; the Chicken Dance, Dougie, Macarena



(pictured), and others. Although Japanese students were shy at first, he was
able to gain a few followers and everyone was able to have a good time. After
the dancing was over, everyone headed at L-café to talk about their
experience and how they felt about the dances they learned!

Game Day
April 15, 2017 (Fri)
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One of the easiest ways to start speaking in English and to not be
shy is to do something fun! For that reason, we had an event called Game
Day. David, who is a student from the United Kingdom, played Uno with
freshmen and asked them questions in English after each round. There
were other tables as well playing different games. Students who wanted to
practice vocabulary played scrabble and were asked to create sentences with

the words they used.



